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CONTACT PERSON: Celeste Perez    PHONE:  559-624-7010 
 

  
SUBJECT: Approval of Contract Amendment to Agreement No. 26041 to add E-

Reviews Module 
  

REQUEST(S):   
 That the Board of Supervisors: 
  
 1. Approve a Contract Amendment to Agreement No. 26041, with Tyler 

Technologies, Inc. in the amount of $85,649, for the purchase of EnerGov 
PALMS E-Reviews Module; and 

2. Authorize the chairman to sign the Amendment to Agreement.  
  

SUMMARY: 
 The County processes and issues over 3,800 building permits with an estimated 

construction value of over 172 million dollars in a typical year. 
 
To assist with the processing of building permits, the County utilizes a permitting and 
land use management system (EnerGov - PALMS) licensed and maintained by Tyler 
Technologies under Tulare County Agreement No. 26041 executed by the Board of 
Supervisors on April 23, 2013 (Attachment 1).  
 
The Resource Management Agency (RMA) is preparing to update EnerGov - PALMS 
and purchase the e-reviews module which will allow staff to perform electronic 
reviews for building permits and planning applications. This will also allow for the 
electronic submittal of building permits in the future. The cost of the e-reviews module 
has been included in the RMA adopted budget for FY 2018-2019.  However, the 
Amendment to Tulare County Agreement No. 26041 requires Board of Supervisors 
approval.    





 

 

BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY OF TULARE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 
IN THE MATTER OF APPROVAL OF   ) Resolution No. ____________ 
CONTRACT AMENDMENT TO  )  
AGREEMENT NO. 26041 TO ADD E- )  
REVIEWS MODULE )  

 
 UPON MOTION OF SUPERVISOR      , SECONDED BY 

SUPERVISOR     , THE FOLLOWING WAS ADOPTED BY THE 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AT AN OFFICIAL MEETING HELD MARCH 26, 2019, BY 

THE FOLLOWING VOTE: 

 

 AYES:  
 NOES:  
ABSTAIN:  
 ABSENT:  
 
 ATTEST: JASON T. BRITT 

 COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER/ 
 CLERK, BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

 
 BY: _________________________________ 
 Deputy Clerk 

 
*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *   

 
1. Approved a Contract Amendment to Agreement No. 26041, with Tyler 

Technologies, Inc. in the amount of $85,649, for the purchase of EnerGov PALMS 
E-Reviews Module; and 

2. Authorized the chairman to sign the Amendment to Agreement. 
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